EMSD is deeply concerned about train
door detachment incident of MTR Tsuen
Wan Line

The Electrical and Mechanical Services Department (EMSD) is deeply
concerned about the incident involving door detachment of an MTR Tsuen Wan
Line train today (November 13) morning and has immediately commenced
investigation, including visit to the place of incident and the train
concerned. The EMSD will examine various factors, including foreign objects
and conditions of mechanical parts.

The EMSD has also required the MTR Corporation to submit incident report
as soon as possible, and duly formulate and implement improvement measures to
ensure the safety of railway operation.
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